
 
September 2021 
 
Hello to all our members,  
 
The Board has met and has made some formal changes to player payment 
fees and registration fees, that we mentioned in our August letter. 
 
The registration fees go toward covering the cost of court hire, currently 
$55.00 per hour, per court, the referees, administration costs to run the 
competitions, trophies and ongoing club affiliation fees. 
 
It has been decided to move to an upfront payment to cover the registration 
fee as well as the nightly player fees, similar to many other sports in town. 
 
The next season is scheduled to go over 18 weeks plus finals and will cover 
term 4, 2021 and term 1, 2022 the normal summer season period. 
 
The fee has been calculated on 17 weeks of play and will cover all 18 weeks 
of the competition and the finals, plus the registration fee. 
 
These fees have been set at $210.00 for Juniors and $250.00 for Senior Men 
including GST and will be payable when you register. The cost for Senior 
Women will be determined once the season structure is finalised. 
 
The board is very mindful of the current situation with the Covid pandemic and 
will allow families to enter into a repayment arrangement with the club to pay 
the fees over four payments. 
 
We do not want any child or adult to miss out on playing the game, please 
contact our admin officer on email: warrnamboolbasketballinc@gmail.com, 
before you start the registration process, or catch Anna at the basketball 
window when we get back into the stadium. 
 
Registrations for the Summer season will open shortly through PlayHQ. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mick McGowan  
Warrnambool Basketball Inc  
Chairman 
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